
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 

  
NIGHT WORKS COMMENCES IN SUVA’S CENTRAL 

BUSINESS DISTRICT FROM WEDNESDAY 

 

Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) would like to advise members of the public that we will be carrying out 
Mill and Fill works on Central Street, Renwick Road and Thomson Street from: 
 
7.30pm to 5.00am daily from Wednesday, 1st August to Friday, 3rd August and; 
 
7.30pm Sunday 5th August to 5.00am Monday 6th August 2018. (No works will be carried out 
on Saturday, 4th August).  
 

 
During this time traffic will be reduced to single lane. Members of the public are requested to 
strictly adhere to the traffic management in place to ensure the safety of other motorists and 
workmen alike.  
 
These works are part of the new Central Business District Traffic Layout works which is being 
implemented to reduce traffic congestion within Suva CBD area.  
 
Travelers along this area are advised to take this notice into account when finalising travel plans. 

We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call the FRA on 5720. 

 

 

 

NB: Map Attached Below 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 



 


